
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

      January 8, 2009 
 
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable 
Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 
  Attached is a resolution relative to the application, acceptance, and 

funding of a “Save America’s Treasures” Grant, through the United States 
Department of the Interior, National Park Service, for improvements to City Hall.  

 
  This resolution would authorize the Department of Public Works to 
apply for and accept a grant towards funding improvements at City Hall, and we 

respectfully request its adoption. 
 

      Sincerely, 
 
 

 
      VENU J. GUPTA, Director 

      Buildings and Fleet Services 
 
 

 
      MARIANO A. SCHIFALACQUA 

      Commissioner of Public Works 
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